
COMMITTEE 

Eddie Laycock  (President)                 33953337 

Del Owens  (Treasurer)                   0403948571 

Bob Good  (Secretary)                        33249854 

Peter Robinson   (Vice President)   0417349998                 

Maureen Johnson  (Welfare)              33984236 

Noel West (Tours)                           0419026362  

Graham Owens   Susette Clarke   Robyn Reeves  

Jo Hieatt   Gordon Bowler  Michael Takacs  

Gary Pearce 

Meetings are held at the Belmont Services and Bowls Club, 20 Narracott St, Carina on the 1st Thursday 

of each month except December and January. Next Meeting Thurs. 2nd October 2025. 09.00 

 

Thursday 4th September 2025 

 

 

 

AUGUST ENTERTAINMENT 

The trivia quiz organised by Peter Robinson provided 
an enjoyable change in lieu of a guest speaker and may 
be repeated at some future meetings. 

TOUR REPORT 

On a chilly morning fifty three members were glad of 
the warmth of the coach. We left the M1 at Oxenford to  
follow roads through Maudsland, Advancetown and on 
into the Numinbah Valley’s great scenery. Bochow 
Park was a pleasant spot for morning tea. We continued 
down the range into the Tweed Valley to our lunch stop 
at the Tumbulgum Tavern beside the Tweed River. A 
short stop was made at the Tropical Fruit World  before 
heading home in a surprisingly quick trip. A very 
enjoyable day’s outing. 

WELFARE 

For those who knew of Robert Stanton’s hospital 
emergency it is pleasing to report that he is home and 
coping okay. Recently, Pam McCartney suffered a mild 
stroke however the good news is she is recovering well 
and will be able to return home soon.  

CHUCKLE CORNER   

Sunday school teacher, Miss Smith, noticed Johnny 
pulling faces at people in church. She said to him, 
“When I was little, my mother told me if I pulled ugly 
faces my face would freeze and stay like that forever.” 
Johnny looked at her for a moment and said, “Well 
miss you can’t say you weren't warned.” 

 
 

SEPTEMBER  BIRTHDAY CELEBRANTS 

1. Sylvia Atkinson                  2. Desley Payne 

3. Anne White                        4. Leona Pearsall 

5. Max Clarke                        6. Fay McElhinney 

7. Jill Stanton                         8. Lynee-Maree Lewis 

9. Kath Weller                       

THIS MONTH’S GUEST SPEAKER 

Susie Dash from Task Tamers will offer advice for those 
people who may be considering decluttering their home 
or downsizing. 

OCTOBER’S  MEETING ENTERTAINMENT  

Anthony Power from Footprints Community will discuss 
the various services offered by this organisation. 

PHONES Please mute your phones and kindly respect 
those people speaking during any formal part of the 
meeting and keep your table chatter to a whisper level. 

PAYING FOR TOURS OR OTHER EVENTS 

It would be very helpful and speedier if you tendered the 
exact amount in cash when paying.  

BOOK TODAY, PAY AT OCTOBER MEETING 

Carindale Branch 25th Anniversary Luncheon. 
Tuesday 21st October at the Wade Core room at the 
Carina Leagues Club from 09.30am to 2.30pm. If you 
have not done so already please record your name on our 
list if you plan to attend this very special occasion. Cost 
will be $25 per person. The agenda for the function will 
be available in the October newsletter. 

Seating will be on round tables of eight so please 
organise your table friends and fill out and hand in the 
seating forms which are available today. Also note on the 
form if anyone has special dietary requirements. 

CHRISTMAS LUNCHEON 

Tuesday 25th November at Wynnum-Manly Leagues 
Club, 92 Wondall Road, Manly West. Bookings for this 
function will be taken at the October meeting. 

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 

There were no new matters arising during the meeting. 
After several years without a Vice President it is pleasing 
that Peter Robinson has agreed to accept that position, 
and Gary Pearce is welcomed onto the committee. 


